Due to the Covid-19 pandemic, we are preparing to re-open the Choice Based Letting Scheme.  Please see below the new guidelines for viewings of Southwark Council properties.  
Housing Associations will advise of their own guidelines of viewings should you make a successful bid to one of their properties.
· Southwark Council initial viewings should be done virtually wherever possible. Our lettings team will assist with this process. 
· Members of the public who are viewing a property should wear a suitable face covering as described in government guidance unless they are exempt from this requirement. This should be confirmed with the officer before arrival. Anyone with concerns should contact our office in advance of their visit to discuss appropriate measures. 
· [bookmark: _GoBack]All physical viewings of a property will involve no more than 1 household inside the property at any one time. This includes any supporting agency accompanying either party. Anyone in a support bubble with the household, however, will count as part of that household. Please read the latest guidance on indoor gatherings and support bubbles on the government website. 
· Viewings should be arranged by appointment only and ‘open house’ viewings will not take place. When viewing properties in person, you should avoid touching surfaces wherever possible, wash your hands regularly and/or use hand sanitiser. If you need to be accompanied by small children, you should try to keep them from touching surfaces and ensure they wash their hands regularly.
· All internal doors and external windows will be opened in advance of any viewing. 
· Anyone involved in any aspect of the home-moving process should practice social distancing in line with public health advice.
· When moving between properties, you and those in your household should try to do as much of the packing yourself as you can. Where this is not possible, you should speak to removal firms in advance. There is further advice about this below. If you are particularly worried about the risk of infection, then speak to your landlord, estate agent or removers as they may be able to put extra precautionary measures in place.
· Everyone involved in the moving process must follow social distancing to minimise the spread of COVID-19.

 
